
 
Open Forum 2.18.21 

 
Today’s open forum received over 10 pages of questions – to get all questions answered, we 
consolidated them into key themes. If a specific question is not answered today, please ask your chairs 
and deans. They know many of the questions you are asking. If they 



The Library has been responsive to meeting the resource needs of faculty and students using the locker 
system. They are working with BBS to determine if they can partially open in a safe manner for study 
and research.  
 
A great deal of information is on websites across the campus. The COVID-19 Reuniting the Beach site is 
regularly updated as well as our Academic Continuity site.   
 

Teaching modes for fall: 
 
Different colleges have different plans on how to meet limited re-population parameters. Check with 
your chair and Dean’s office. 

20-



potentially opening some of the Spidell labs. We are also looking at options to put tents up with 


